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Good Evening Ladies and Gentlemen,

We’d like to welcome you to our charity auction tonight, which as you know is for the benefit of Refocus, Inc. My husband and I are very proud to have been a part of Refocus for many years and I am honored to serve on the board. For those who may be less familiar with Refocus let me tell you a little bit about us and the work that we do. 
You may be surprised to know that this year we celebrate our 40th anniversary as an agency dedicated to servicing adults who have differing physical and developmental needs. We dedicate ourselves to focusing on the abilities of those we service not on their disabilities. As you can see in our mission statement, “We value and encourage the enhancement of the whole person, each with unique talents and strengths. We also value the right of using these gifts to make informed life choices.”

As part of our services we offer literacy instruction, individualized care as well as group activities and earning opportunities for our residents. We began as a single residence offering services to 18 residents but now we serve over 300 disabled adults and their families. We are proud of the accomplishments of our staff and residents and are grateful for all the help we receive from our supporters. For those of you who want to follow our activities through the year we provide a newsletter. 
As everyone knows every human service agency in existence has had to face budget cuts from government funding at the state and federal level. But, we here at Refocus are committed to this large group of society who is often marginalized by their disabilities rather than recognized for their abilities. We truly love the people we serve and want to continue to offer our services and enlarge the services we are able to offer. We are especially proud of our Refocus Community Center. If you want to know more about what we are doing you can also visit our website, www.refocusinc.org
Tonight is our 6th annual Harvest Moon Auction and Gallery. It is our sincere desire that everyone here tonight will not only contribute to the future success of Refocus by participating in the auction but that you will also enjoy the food, fun and atmosphere. This is only one of our fund raising events each year but it is one of the main events. 
We want to let each of you know how much we appreciate your support tonight and every night of the year. Your ongoing support that you show in so many little ways throughout the year encourages us that you care as much as we do about helping the people we serve. It is such a joy for us to see one of our residents experience a personal success knowing that we are able to offer them the opportunities for those successes with the help of each one of you.  

Thank you one and all.

